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 Calendar Links 
 

 
 

CLICK HERE for the  
SCHOOL CALENDAR 

 
 

 
CLICK HERE for the  
LUNCH CALENDAR 

 
______________________ 

 

  
Oct. 26 Pink Out for $1.00 
Oct. 31 Halloween Parade 
1:30 Grades  K-3 
Nov. 1 Picture Retake Day 
10:30 Mass All Saints Day 
Nov. 2 Spiritwear Day 
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Bench Update 
Thank you to everyone who is helping us reach our plastic goal to create 
our community benches. Green Tree Plastics has updated their Acceptable 
Caps List. It no longer includes medicine bottles. Caps from these bottles 
are still accepted, but NO MORE MEDICINE BOTTLES. 
 

 Here is the updated list: 
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http://olgcs.org/Portals/0/2018-2019%20School%20Calendar%20-%202018-2019.pdf
http://olgcs.org/Portals/0/2018-2019%20School%20Calendar%20-%202018-2019.pdf
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/14POZWzsPg8efJ-TkFuHAPtqKznTOuD9-q7LPvBirBG0/edit?usp=sharing
http://olgcs.org/AboutUs/FacultyStaff/Cafeteria.aspx
http://olgcs.org/AboutUs/FacultyStaff/Cafeteria.aspx
https://m.facebook.com/olgeagles/
http://www.olgcs.org/
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 Our Lady of Grace  
Athletic Association 

 
 
 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 

Girls Basketball 
Registration for Girls Basketball is now open and will run until 
November 16th. Click the link below to sign up! 
https://leagues.bluesombrero.com/Default.aspx?tabid=958717 

____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 
 
 
OLGAA is selling Larosa's Buddy Cards for $10 each....Enjoy 
your favorites while also supporting OLG Athletics - Stop by 
the school office and pick one up! 
 

____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 

 
WE NEED YOUR HELP! OLGAA is looking for 2-3 
general board members, as well as an executive 
board and sports coordinator position.  
 
If you're interested, you can reach out to Melinda 
Miller at olgaasecretary@gmail.com for more 
information. 
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CLICK HERE for the Walkathon Survey 
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https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf7LzMcRQ1mZ2HLvEwwME2-y6ZjhTUF21BH_wMdnnprRIxK-g/viewform?fbclid=IwAR3ghnjEIhlNMpMrreVdPAjJDMsVKeVlRzC6wN-fE1GVX7vsgyavdEIU134
http://www.olgcs.org/
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Marco’s Pizza Day 
 
This Friday, Sept. 21st, is our 1st Marco's Pizza Day of the 
year. Marco's Cheese Pizza will be our lunch entree. ​Students 
may purchase an extra slice of pizza for​​ ​$1 cash​​. Grades 
6-8 may purchase two extra slices. Due to the large number of 
meals and extras at the register, we will require cash for the 
extra slice. Students must order extra in their morning lunch 
count.  ​Note​: ​On all other lunch days, extra entree is $1.50 and 
may be purchased with student meal accounts. 
 

 
Meal Accounts Paid-Up 
The end of the trimester is approaching (Nov 9th). Delinquent meal accounts can result in a student not 
receiving their report card. Please make sure that your student's account stays current as the trimester 
ends. 
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